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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Whilst thinking about what to share in my section of this newsletter, it dawned on me 
that this is the start of my 10th year as Headteacher of Highwood.   

 

I remember my interview like it was yesterday!  The two day process was extremely 
challenging and oddly enjoyable.  It was during the interview process that I first shared 
with governors my values and principles about education and that developing positive 
learning behaviours in children is key to them being successful as they grow. 

Ten years on and I still believe this more than ever.   

 

 

Over the last few months I have been showing prospective parents around for their 
children to start with us in September 2024.  The feedback has been extremely positive 
about how calm and purposeful our school is and how polite our children are.  
Obviously, some days we have our challenges but on the whole children at Highwood 
are actively demonstrating our Learning Behaviours every day of the week and that fills 
me with pride.  My hope is that when children move on from Highwood these positive 
traits go with them and they continually help children to succeed.  

A final reflection for this term:  when I first joined Highwood, there was not an active 
PTA.  Through the commitment from a small, growing number over the last few years, 
we have a thriving group of parents that have raised a significant amount of money to 
support the school.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank them, not just for the 
£2077.28 that was raised at the Winter Fayre, but for all the work that this committee 
and previous committees, have put in to help the school. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher  






































